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№ Question  Answer 
1.  What is the budget available for this assignment? Is it 

possible to disclose this amount? 
The amount planned for the procurement activity 
cannot be publicly announced in order not to affect 
the application process. Please provide your best 
offer, technically and financially.    

2.  What is the approximate share of procurement 
assessment in comparison with legal and 
programmatic aspect? 

Main share of the evaluation should be allocated to 
the forward-looking programme and procurement 
assessment. The analysis of the legislative 
environment should support the findings of the 
evaluation.  

3.  How the reference prices for cost efficiency will be 
chosen? 

Relevant countries to check price level of medicines 
will be chosen for each programme. This information 
will be shared and discussed with the awarded 
company by UNDP.  

4.  What are main directions of a forward-looking 
evaluation?  

Considering that the legislation enabling the 
international organizations such as UNDP to 
undertake the procurement of medicine on behalf of 
the Government will end in two years, the forward-
looking evaluation should propose a set of steps for 
UNDP to ensure sustainability of its health 
programme (exist strategy, priorities, new 
development actions, etc.). Please see the ToR 
(2.Scope and Objective of the Assignment) 
 

5.  How legislative component should be addressed, till 
what extent?  

The legislation analysis should contribute to quality 
evaluation, particularly its findings and 
recommendations for the future work.  

 


